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National Transition Training Fund is new and difficult to get advice on this, no one at 
Routes to work South or South Lanarkshire Council have spoken about this, so I 
suggest they don't know about it.  
 
The rest of the schemes are for youngsters. I am 52 years old so they are not 
appropriate to my petition, to open up access to opportunities, making welfare to 
work agencies more competitive.  
 
I feel other welfare to work agencies will be more forthcoming in their approach and 
other councils may take what I believe would be a more responsible approach to 
monitoring those who win tenders for these contracts. 
 


